
Academic Policies and Curriculum Committee (APCC) Meeting 
March 29, 2016 

3:00 pm 
President’s Conference Room 

 
 
Members Present:  Tim Goodman, Lee Cheek, Candace Lynn, Ken Homer, Carmine  
 Palumbo, Jimmy Wedincamp  

Dr. Palumbo submitted a change to the Area F in English to satisfy the new USG requirements 
for an associate degree.  The Area F was approved as presented.  The proposal for an AA in 
English was approved as submitted. 

Dr. Palumbo submitted a proposal for an AA in Art.  The proposal was approved. 

Dr. Palumbo requested a change to Area C of the EGSC Core Curriculum to reflect changes in 
USG for allowable courses in Area C.  The request was approved as submitted. 
 
Submitted by Dr. Tim Goodman, APCC Chair 


